
 
Pastor David Niemela                    January 14, 2024 

 

Second Sunday after Epiphany 
 

WELCOME VISITORS: Please sign the guest book in the Narthex. 

We will be using pp. 2-5 in the Ambassador Hymnal for our order of 
worship. If you would like more information about UFLC, visit 
unitedfreeaflc.com. 
 

NEWS OF OUR FELLOWSHIP 
CALL TO WORSHIP & PRAYER  
 

HYMN: #57                       “Christ, Whose Glory Fills the Skies” 
 

CONFESSION OF SIN 
SCRIPTURE READINGS                              Gospel: Luke 19:1-10 
                       Epistle: 1 Corinthians 1:26-31 
CONFESSION OF FAITH ~ Nicene Creed 
OFFERING ~ Free-will 
CHILDREN’S MESSAGE 
 
HYMN: #258                       “God’s Word Is Our Great Heritage” 

   
MESSAGE:              Building Site on Ruins 

Isaiah 11:6-10 
 
HYMN: #581                                          “Like a River Glorious” 
 
CONGREGATIONAL AND LORD’S PRAYER   p. 5 

BENEDICTION & THREE-FOLD AMEN    p. 5 
CLOSING HYMN #251                 “God Be With You” 
 

 
 

GO IN PEACE AND SERVE THE LORD 

What’s Happening This Week? 
 
Today, Jan. 14 
8:45 a.m. — New Member and Refresher 
Classes begins 
10 a.m. — Worship service with communion 
Music committee meeting following service. 
 
Tuesday, Jan. 16 
6 p.m. — Deacons’ Meeting 
 
Wednesday, Jan. 17 
6 p.m. — Confirmation. Supper provided by 
the Anderson family. 
 
Jan. 18, 19 & 20 ~ Quilting 
 
Saturday, Jan. 20 
7 a.m. — Men’s Group 
 
Next Sunday, Jan. 21 
8:45 a.m. — New Member and Refresher Class 
10 a.m. — Worship service with officer installation, potluck (Martha group 
serving), and Pastor & Wife Appreciation, 
 
Looking Ahead 
  

Ø New Member and Refresher Classes, January 14, 21, 28, and 
possibly February 4  

Ø Sunday School resumes, Jan. 28 
Ø Kids’ Club resumes, Jan. 31-March 27 
Ø Mid-Winter Bible Conference at Badger Creek, Feb. 2-3 
Ø FLBC Proclaim Choir at UFLC, Feb. 11 

 
 

JAN./FEBRUARY UNITED VOICE NEWSLETTER: Available in Narthex. 
Last Sunday’s Attendance: N/A 

January Ushers: Brian Waage & Andy Pulk 
 

 
Pastor David Niemela ~ Cell #320-469-7392 ~ dav.niemela@gmail.com 

Please have items for the bulletin to Jenny by midnight Tuesday. 
Call/text 320-583-9782 or email at unitedfreegreenbush@gmail.com. 

Some have already 
volunteered to be part of 
the committee to remodel 
the small classroom, 
library, and hallway. If 
you are interested in this 
committee, let Chuck 
Strand or Pastor David 
know. 
 
Sign up to host FLBC 
choir students and faculty 
is in the entrance. 
 

 


